QUINTINO PERRY JR.
STOUGHTON — Quintino
"Squeek" Perry Jr., 54, of
160 Michael Road, Raynham, a retired forman-mechanic, died Wednesday at Goddard Memorial Hospital, Stoughton, following a long illness. He was the husband

of Anne (Bermis) Perry.

Born in West Bridgewater, and educated in West Bridgewater schools, he was a son of Quintino Perry and of the late Mary Barry.

of the late Mary Perry.
For 27 years, he was a forman-mechanic for the forman-mechanic for the Bridgewater Equipment Co. He retired in 1978. For the past 20 years, he was a resident of Raynham and prior to that, he lived in West Bridgewater. Bridewater.

He was an avid beach buggy enthusiast and traveled many Cape Cod beaches. He was a long time member οf the Massachusetts Beach Buggy Association.

In addition to his wife and father, he is survived by two sons, Bruce C. Perry of Taunton and Quintino A. Perry III of Raynham; a daughter, Mrs. Michael (Joan) Bedford of Eakeland, Fla.; two brothers, Arthur A. Perry of West Bridgewater and Francis L. Perry of Brockton; a sister, Mrs. Vincent (Anna) Silva of Wareham; and three grandchildren. In addition to his wife and

grandchildren. . .